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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Newtown Historic Association presents   

“A Walking Tour of the George School”  
 
 

The May meeting of the Newtown Historic Association will be a “Walking Tour of the 

George School” to be held Saturday, May 7th at 2:00 pm.       

 

The tour will begin at the parking lot by the 1812 Meeting House and will include the 

Mollie Dodd Library to see the Archive display area, the new Gym to see the new 

historical display there, the Train Station location and the Main Building to see the 

Moravian Pottery and Tile Works fireplaces.  The tour will be held by David B. Long 

who has been the official Archivist at George School since 2008.  He is responsible 

for maintaining the Quaker school's historical documents, non-digital photographs, and 

related objects.   

 

A “Good Will” Donation of $5.00 per person would be appreciated - Everyone is invited 

– this will be a walking tour – rain or shine.   No Reservations Needed - This will prove 

to be a very interesting and informative tour.  For further information call 215-968-3914 

or visit the NHA Website www.newtownhistoric.org.     
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